Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 9:13 PM

To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-04-08

First Name: Angela
Last Name: Weber
Title: Practice Manager
Organization: Self
Address:

City: DALLAS

State: TX

Zipcode

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

Texas has the distinction of being one of the most gerrymandered states in the country. As a result, hard working Texas
families have less economic security and poorer health outcomes than so many of our fellow Americans. The Texas
Legislature has the power to address our challenges but, because of hyperpartisan gerrymandering, they do not have
the will.

Throughout our recent tornadoes, COVID-19 pandemic and weather debacles, it has become increasingly clear that
several of our elected officials do not represent the Texans they have been elected to serve. Please be the change that
Texans deserve and desperately need, by ensuring that our district maps truly represent the will of the voters in the
areas that our elected officials serve. Please do your best to ensure that Texas families have FAIR REPRESENTATION in
our state and federal government.

Thank you!





